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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

 

Josyf Cardinal Slipyj 
Traffic study to mitigate conflict between school buses, parent drop-off and pedestrian 
crossing on West Deane Park Drive corridor 
 
September 2022 Progress Summary: Following review of the draft report, the Traffic 
Study was expanded to include options for a parent drop-off loop on the school property.  
Board staff are reviewing with the school administration to determine the preferred option 
and a School Community Consultation to review these plans will be schedule for the end of 
October. 

Anticipated Study Completion Date: October 31, 2022 
 
Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

Next Meeting:     Option review with School Administration Oct 12, 2022 

Latest Milestone Achieved:   Feasibility Study Completed Sep 23, 2022 

Next Steps:         School Community Consultation Meeting Oct 26, 2022  
(anticipated) 

Consultant RFP Issued Nov 18, 2022  
(anticipated) 

 
Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 

 
Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos.  

https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/josyfcardinalslipyj/news/new-construction/Pages/default.aspx 
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